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Ms A Dillon

Solicitor to the Inquiry
Arthur House

41 Arthur Street
Belfast

BT1 4GB

Dear Madam,

Directorate of Legal Services
P AW TO THE
A = SECTOR

2 Franklin Street, Belfast, BT2 8DQ
DX 2842 NR Belfast 3

Date:
09.05.12

RE: INQUIRY INTO HYPONATRAEMIA RELATED DEATHS

| refer to Mr Cullen’s letter of 22™ February 2012 (BPC 0147-12) and my response dated

04.04.12.

Further to same | am instructed that Mr. Joe Magee of the Department has advised the Trust
that he can find no correspondence in departmental files which relates to the DHSS
Management Executive Circular HSS (GHS) 2/95. Mr Magee further advised that files relating

* to the period in question have not been retained.

- This now completes the Trust's response to the aforementioned correspondence.

Yours faithfully,

0anna Bolton
Solicitor Consultant
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